Matthew Rosel

From: no-reply@planning.nsw.gov.au

Sent: Monday, 7 September 2015 12:39 PM
To: DL DP&E Online Application

Subject: Request for Security Key

Applicant Details

Name: Ms He Ying Shen
Mobile: 0410485098
Email: heyingshen@hotmail.com

Company Details
Name: The owner of Highgate, 127 Kent Street, Sydney NSW 2000
ABN:

Job: SSD #6957 Crown Sydney Hotel Resort (SSD 6957)
https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com/?action=frameset&frameset_action=view job&id=6957
Site: Barangaroo South

https://majorprojects.affinitylive.com/?action=frameset&frameset _action=view_site&id=3065

Security Key: 80546441
Application url: http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/application/Login/?job id=6957

IP Address: -58.104.23.72

Reason for requesting key:
Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Application No SSD 6957

I am the owner of Highgate which located on 127 Kent Street Sydney NSW 2000. After check the NSW planning
Crown Casino details, as a resident of Sydney and a owner of Highgate, | cannot agree with this plan at all. It took
too much public land on the water front to build a private building. There is already shortage of public excess space
in Barangaroo area. It is unfair to the residents of that area.

Also, there will be too much traffic problems caused after it have built especially many apartments and office
building have already on the way. The parking issue has been already big problem in that area and it will get worse if

the high rising Casino add to it.

| strongly believe that the new Crown Casino should stick to it's original plane and not ament to bigger and higher
every time which is at the surrounding buildings and residents' expense.

It would be very appreciated if you would consider my submission regarding to this application No SSD 6957.

Thanks and kind regards,
Heying Shen



